KIA RANGATIRA

PAPAKURA
HIGH SCHOOL

Newsletter No.: 088

22 September 2022

Téna koutou katoa, Malo6 e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents/Caregivers

PUBLIC HOLIDAY
Due to the Public Holiday on Monday 26 September
School will be closed on this day

Early closing Friday 30 September

On Friday 30 September, classes will be finishing at the end of period 4. School will end
at lunch time, 1:45pm

Nga mihi

Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal
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